CITY OF FORT WRIGHT, KENTUCKY CAUCUS MEETING
JULY 20,2011 - 6:17PM

Mayor Nienaber opened the meeting with the same people in attendance. Mayor Nienaber

recognized and welcomed three brothers who are Boy Scouts, observing the meeting, from the
Finke Family on Mount Vernon Drive.

Also in attendance was Brian Miller, a member of the Home Builders Association, Dennis

Gordon and Tom Litzler representing NKAPC, to discuss the issue of dissolving the tax for
NKAPC.

Mayor Nienaber advised that Garry Edmondson was present at the last meeting, as Council for
NKAPC and there was also discussion regarding this issue at that meeting. There was a Mayor’s
Group meeting on the previous Saturday and this issue was discussed at that meeting. Dennis
Gordon spoke and outlined how the NKAPC was started, and what they were paying and ending
with the tax on Kenton County tax bills for all residents of the County. The GIS System seems to
be a large part of the controversy. Discussion followed. Mayor Nienaber commented that there
has to be an effort on both sides, with NKAPC and the Home Builders Association coming to
some agreement to make this work.

Mr. Maloney stated that he has used the GIS System and it is helpful. Mr. Litzler stated that he is
willing to look at anything that is directed to them. Mr. Miller stated that he thinks the petition
drive to collect signature to have this question on the ballot in November, is too far along to back
away from it at this time.

Mayor Nienaber stated that he appreciated everyone’s time contribution to this meeting.
Funding ideas for future road projects was tabled until another meeting.

Sergeant Newsom reported that Sergeant Knight’s new vehicle was struck at an accident scene,
but he was not hurt.

Jewelry was recovered from a theft at a residence on Kennedy Road, and a vehicle identified.

Motion by Mr. Hatter, second by Mr. Wall to adjourn the meeting. All members voting in favor,
no one opposed. Motion passed.



Respectfully Submitted,

Joe NienaberJr., Mayor

Attest: \§\, wlreda
Joyce Woods, City Clerk



